Letter to British High Commission:

Original Message -

From: British High Commission, Canberra

To: michael

Sent: Friday, July 04, 2008 12:19 PM

Subject: Re: Plagirisation of my PhD work by Professor at Aston University part1

Dear Dr Littlefair,

Thank you for your e-mail raising your concerns about possible plagiarism of some of your academic work. This is however not a matterr in which the BHC or the UK government can become involved with. It would appear to me that you will need to take legal advice upon what options are available to you after perhaps raising your concerns directly with Professor Hawkes.

I also suggest that you contact the NERC (Natural Environment Research Council) for advice. Their contact details are as follows :-

http://www.nerc.ac.uk/about/contacts/

and the University of Aston :-

http://www1.aston.ac.uk/about/contact/

I hope that the above enables you to progress this matter.

Mike PPA

Letter to BAS librarian: ---- Original Message ----

From: "Phillips, Christine M" <cmp@bas.ac.uk> To: "michael" < michael.littlefair@bigpond.com >